Rineyville Community Park Association PO Box 18 Rineyville, Kentucky 42701

Dear Sir,

We would like to request the use of the land recently purchased from the Knight family to extend a walking trail that will be built in the Rineyville Community Park. Currently our park covers 20 plus acres and the Knight property would nearly double the acreage available to us for this purpose. An extended trail would mean a great deal to the residents of Rineyville. There are currently no sidewalks in that community so those who wish to walk or jog must do so on the roadside. The trail will initially be dirt and gravel mix similar to the trail around Freeman Lake. We hope some day to asphalt the trail for better access to the less mobile. Our park insurance is through Curneal and Hignite and is available for your review.

If you have questions or need to contact me please call 862-5322.

President

RCPA